
 

Seeing how other South Africans live

In M-Net’s new documentary reality show, Culture Shock, which kicks off on Sunday, 18 February 2007 at 5pm, six
production companies have been given the opportunity to showcase the melting pot of cultures that makes up our rainbow
nation. In each episode, two people from two very different families are swapped to experience a completely different
lifestyle for two weeks and may only use shops, transport, money, help and modes of communication that their hosts would
use. The first episode is produced by Pistoleros Productions.
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